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To: Camden Planning 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
This is to object to two connected planning applications, 2023/2510/P and 
2023/2653/L. 
I am a proud London Blue Badge Guide and frequently take my guests visiting 
to London to Bloomsbury and the British Museum, where I did some of my 
training. I know how popular it is. 
When I heard about the idea of building a skyscraper so close to the Museum 
(and St George’s), I thought it was a joke.  But I hear it is a real proposal.  
Based on the images I have seen, it is completely wrong and out of character. 
Too tall, too fat. I am sure many of my visitors would be shocked by the idea of 
putting up such a tall building in the historic centre of London. There would 
also be damage to the listed buildings on the site. 
I gather there is a model of the proposal but I have not been able to find out 
where it is on display. 
I hope that Camden will reject this unsuitable proposal out of hand. 
Regards 
  
Zozo Wizman 
 


